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February, 2016 

Want to teach a new Online Class for the 

Fall 2016 Semester? 

Don’t hesitate or delay! April 4th  at 4 p.m. is the deadline to  

submit your course to the DE Committee for  review.  

 

Greetings SCC Faculty: 

 

Check out your new Faculty Online Resources Page  

 

 

 

 

at http://www.solano.edu/online_classes/teach.php.  

You can now find Canvas tools, tips, and information as it becomes 

available at the new SCC Faculty FAQs page. So be sure to keep an 

eye on this page. 

  

Do you have lectures or videos that you would like to have 

captioned for your Summer 2016 class(es)? The DE Office 

will submit an application for video captioning services 

through the DECT Grant on March 15, 2016 for the Summer 2016 

semester. All SCC faculty teaching online, hybrid, or using  

eCompanion shells in Canvas may submit a request to have his/her 

videos closed captioned. You can fill out your request for closed 

captioning by navigating to the new Faculty Online Resources Page 

at http://www.solano.edu/online_classes/teach.php and clicking on 

the SCC Faculty FAQs link. 

 

 

There is a new feature entitled WorldWideWhiteboad (WWWB) in 

your Course Navigation Column. This feature comes to us as part of 

Online Education Initiative (OEI). This feature is currently live, so if 

you do not want to use it, you can hide it from your Course Naviga-

tion Column on the Settings Page. We will be providing workshops 

soon to orient faculty in using this new tool. The WWWB User 

Guide is posted on the SCC Faculty FAQs page. 

http://www.solano.edu/online_classes/teach.php
http://www.solano.edu/

